
  
 

Gibbs Pedestrian Bridge Announced 
 

WHEN:  10:30 a.m. on Monday, November 8 
 
WHERE:  Gibbs High School (7628 Tazewell Pike, Corryton) 
  High School Front Lawn along Tazewell Pike 

BACKGROUND: Knox County Mayor Glenn Jacobs will be joined by Congressman 
Tim Burchett, Commission Chair Richie Beeler, and other elected officials to announce 
the county’s application for a grant to build a pedestrian bridge in the Gibbs community. 

When constructed, the bridge will be named for the late Army Staff Sgt. Ryan Knauss. 

Gibbs High School’s JROTC will present the colors and the school’s choir will sing the 
National Anthem. 

Members of the public are invited to attend this event, but to meet the requirements of the 
grant application, a drop-by meeting for public comment will take place at 5:30 p.m. on 
Thursday, Nov. 18 in the high school auditorium.  

For more information contact: 
 
Mike Donila  Abbey Harris     
306-1177 cell    215-4579 office     
   705-1681 cell  
 

### 
 


	WHERE:  Gibbs High School (7628 Tazewell Pike, Corryton)

